Report on 75th Independence Day 15th August, 2022

Lalita Reang
Cultural Committee member
Assistant Professor
Holy Cross College

A zealous celebration was organized on 15th August, 2022 on account of 'Azadi ka Mahaotsav', 75th Independence Day. The celebration commenced with the hoisting of the Tricolor Indian Flag by Dr. Fr. Benny K John C.S.C, Principal, Holy Cross College, Fr. Joe Paul C.S.C, Vice Principal and Dr. Reba Chakraborty, Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology hoisted the National Flag followed by Salutation and the National Anthem. As a tradition, like every year, the NCC Cadets of Holy Cross College performed a parade on Independence Day. Dr. Debashish Dutta, Assistasnt Professor, Department of History, gave a patriotic speech on the notion of the term 'freedom' and Nationalism', appreciating the progress of our country and also highlighting drawbacks and ideologies from which our society needs freedom. At the end of the program, sweets were distributed and greetings were exchanged with hope and happiness for a better future for our Nation.

Signature

Lalita Reang







